
I know that we are in anxious times. I just wanted to let you know about JLC’s 

approach to this year’s GCSE results and our entry requirements. I hope this gets rid of 

one of your worries. Our guarantee to you is that we will liaise with your head teacher 

and if they confirm your potential grade matches our entry requirements we will 

honour that. 

  

We want to reassure our prospective students that as information comes through, we as 

a college will adapt to ensure your future is not affected at John Leggott College. 

  

Our School Liaison Team will be working though all applications and will be 

conducting telephone interviews over the next two weeks throughout the working day. 

Please note these phone calls will be from a withheld number. 

  

Following on from this, an offer letter or email will be sent to prospective students but 

we cannot guarantee the timeframe for this. 

  

We appreciate your patience with us, our students are at the heart of what we do and 

we will be adapting our processes we are implementing in line with government advice. 

  

Applications to John Leggott College are still open and we will continue to process 

these. 

  

If you have any further queries about your individual circumstances, please email us 

at admissions@leggott.ac.uk 

  

Leon Riley, 

Principal John Leggott College 
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